
Penn State Now Accepting 
Applications For Golf 
Course Turf grass 
Management Program 

Applications are now being accepted for Penn 
State's Two-Year Golf Course Turf grass 
Management Program for the class beginning in 
September 2003. There is an application fee of $35 
and the deadline for applications is December 31, 
2002. 

Applications can be obtained by calling 814-863-
0129, visit our website at http: / / www . agronomy 
. psu . edu/academic/turfgrass.html or by writing 
to: Golf Course Turfgrass Management Program, 
The Pennsylvania State University, 456 Ag. Sciences 
and Industries Building, University Park, PA 16802-
3507. 

(Editor's Note: For more information, contact Heather 
Treaster, Golf Course Turfgrass Management Program, 
The Pennsylvania State University, 456 Ag. Sciences 
and Industries Building, University Park, PA 16802-
3507; Telephone 814-863-0129; fax 814-865-3006; e-
mail: hgwl@psu.edu 

2002 Bluebird Report 
Time has just about run out for the 2002 bluebird nesting sea-

son. I hope you all had a successful season and kept weekly 
records. By way of this letter, I would like to encourage all of you 
to send in your 2002 report. If you do, you will receive a free copy 
of the 2002 Directory which gives the totals for all the BBRP mem-
bers reporting. This includes both Minnesota resident members as 
well as out-of-state members. The Directory also includes the 
names and addresses of people in your area which is nice to have 
if you ever need some local help. It's always very interesting to 
see how others have done during the same year. This feedback 
will also give us some idea of who might need help. Any member 
can call me (952-831-8132) or BBRP (612-922-4586) for help. 

Please keep in mind that next April, we will be selling Berry 
Bush Seedlings again at our 2003 Bluebird Conference. Last year 
many of you took advantage of our special offer when we sold 
four bushes for $2.00. As soon as we have things finalized we will 
let you know the details. 

Some of you have written articles for your Golf Course 
Newsletter. That is great and I encourage all you to continue 
doing that and at the same time please feel free to also mail your 
articles to BBRP and to Scott Turtinen to be published in the 
MGCSA Newsletter Hole Notes. 

- Jack Hauser 

LEITNER COMPANY 
Specializing in Soils for Golf Course Maintenance & Construction 

Soil mixing and processing specialists. 
Supplying the Golf Course Industry with soil and sand products for over 50 years. 

From 10 yards to 10,000 yards - material to specification for topdressing and construction. 
Quality - Reliability - Experience 

MIKE LEITNER 

LEITNER COMPANY 
945 Randolph Avenue ~ St. Paul, Minnesota 55102 
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